
The Queensland Cerebral Palsy and 

Rehabilitation Research Centre is excited to announce 

the continuation of the CP Child study to follow-up all 

children in Queensland with cerebral palsy born between 

1st January 2006 and 31st December 2011. The study will 

undertake comprehensive surveillance of your child's gross and fine 

motor capacity and performance, growth, bone health, physical activity, 

communication, feeding ability, cognition and educational outcomes. 

Information from the study will help many children with cerebral palsy 

and their families in the future. Summary information on your child 

will be reported back to you after this one-off 

assessment, which will be conducated over 1-1.5 days. 

Support for travel and accommodation may be 

provided for families travelling from 

regional and rural Queensland 

or interstate. 
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